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Stabbing investigation 

Adams County, Colo.  (January 23, 2020):  

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a stabbing that occurred in the area of 74th Place and 

Kearney Street. 

On January 23rd, 2020 at approximately 11:10 a.m., deputies responded to 911 calls reporting an adult 

male with a knife wound in the 6000 block of 74th Place. A preliminary investigation at the scene 

revealed that an occupant of a residence (victim) was contacted by two unknown persons requesting to 

use the bathroom in his home. The victim refused and became involved in a physical altercation with 

both persons. A female assailant then produced a knife and stabbed the victim. The victim was 

transported to an area hospital for treatment. The victim was awake and talking prior to transport.  

Detectives are currently interviewing witnesses and neighbors. 

The investigation is preliminary and ongoing. Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the 

ACSO Detective Division or Metro Denver Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any tips or information. 

Callers can remain anonymous. 

-End- 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

                

 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXVDEFu2ZfZfI4xAFaniNZqysBbbzH8clS_9ZynfXk-3yXs2d_hm6RCyp3fs3vOZgzhEOBtihpqvnslaC4vW9ojxmPC-hg1O2S7TYhwY-eQ12oZNnqG6py6brn8zO2f20RMilqLDaAWg4WOE_AtWGK1&__tn__=kK-R
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